
 

 

	
	
	
	

15th	July	2016	
	
Dear	Parent/Carer,	
	

St.	John’s	CE	Primary	School	SIAMS	Church	Inspection	
	
As	you	will	know	we	had	a	Statutory	Inspection	of	Anglican	and	Methodist	Schools	
(SIAMS)	inspection	on	Friday	8th	July	2016.	Please	find	included	a	copy	of	the	final	report	
which	is	also	now	available	on	the	schools	website	(www.st-johns.stockport.sch.uk).		
	
We	are	delighted	with	the	overall	outcome	of	the	inspection	that	recognises	the	hard	work	
and	commitment	that	the	teachers,	teaching	assistants,	support	staff,	governors,	parents	
and	most	importantly	the	children	put	in	to	make	St.	John’s	the	community	church	school	
it	is.	
	
I	would	like	to	thank	you	for	your	on	going	support	and	reassure	you	that	we	will	continue	
to	strive	to	develop	and	improve	the	school	and	feel	confident	that	St.	John’s	will	go	from	
strength	to	strength.	
	
Should	you	wish	to	discuss	any	aspect	of	the	report	please	don’t	hesitate	to	contact	the	
school.	
	
	
Yours	sincerely,	
	

	
	
Patrick	Rayner	
(Headteacher)	

‘High	standards	through	a	caring	community’ 

Headteacher:	Mr	Patrick	Rayner	
Poplar	Street,	Heaton	Mersey,	Stockport,	SK4	3DG	

Tel/Fax:	0161	442	7424					email:	headteacher@st-Johns.stockport.sch.uk 


